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From: webmaster@norfolk.gov.uk
Sent: 29 March 2024 10:19
To: Planning Services
Subject: New comments for application FUL/2024/0001

Categories: BSA

New comments have been received for applicaƟon FUL/2024/0001 from . 
 
Comments: 
Money is Ɵght but don't believe things should be done by halves. 
If the route was extended and a link road connected from A47 to B1145 near Bawsey it would take enormous 
pressure from Hardwick and KL bypass for local traffic. Sell off current QEH land to developers and build new one 
along here. 
 
 
 
 




